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	This Term

This half term our topic is 
‘Julia Donaldson’  

We will be finding out the answer to our big question:

 ‘Who is Julia Donaldson?’ 

In Phonics, we will continue putting the letters and sounds we’ve learnt together to make simple words and begin to put those words together to write captions, labels and sentences. 
In Reading, we’re getting very good at handling books, looking closely at the pictures and using our phonic knowledge to sound out words. Our lending library will be up and running and we hope you enjoy sharing these stories at home. 
In Maths, we’re going to continue developing our number skills; learning what each number means as well as learning to read and write the numerals. We’ll be problem solving, doubling and halving and subtracting by counting back. 

	Don’t Forget…

*Your child needs a coat every day, whatever the weather.
 *Please write your child’s name in their coat, gloves, scarf, hat etc. 

*Book bags need to be brought into school every day, these can be bought from the School office.
	Important Dates
World Book Day; Thursday 1st March 
End of Half Term: Thursday 29th March.


	Special Events/Activities/News
‘Box Day’

Friday 9th March 2018 

9.15am – 11am
Join your child for a fun creative activity session. Details to follow!

	Reminders
No Jewellery to be worn in school.
Please keep toys at home, they might get lost or broken around the classroom.


LOVE TO LEARN • LEARN TO DO WELL • LIVE WELL TOGETHER

